
This year, we are hoping to make it easier for 
members to participate who live on different ends 
of our service territory. The meeting will be held 
in-person at the Rochester International Event 
Center and broadcast to two satellite locations.

In order to prepare appropriately, we are asking 
members to RSVP on their ballot when voting in 
the Board of Director Elections.

(800) 214-2694 
 www.peoplesenergy.coop

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer

People’s Energy Cooperative’s 87th Annual Meeting

87th Annual Meeting
Thursday, March 21, 2024

 Doors open 5:00 p.m., Meeting begins at 6:00 p.m.

Rochester International Event Center
7333 Airport View Dr SW • Rochester, MN

American Legion, Plainview 
215 3rd St SW • Plainview, MN

Events by Saker
401 8th St SE • Kasson, M



As a member of People’s Energy Cooperative, you have a voice in how your 
cooperative is governed and who represents you on the Board of Directors.

By early March, all members should receive a ballot packet in the 
mail with directions on how to cast their vote either by paper ballot 
or online. Background information on candidates was included in 
this packet. Members with current email addresses on file were sent 
an email from “People’s Energy Cooperative Election Coordinator” 
at noreply@directvote.net with a direct link to cast their vote online. 
Please note that only one vote per membership is allowed and the 
first vote received is the one that will be counted.

If you have not received your voting materials by March 8, 2024,  
please contact the Cooperative by calling (800) 214-2694 or 
emailing memberrelations@peoplesenergy.coop. 

March 2024


